Check with the insurance officer in Milpitas yourself, I'm only relaying

what I was told. Lady Eleanor Fitzpatrick tells me that it is *only* one
payment of $50, as long as you specify all the dates ahead of time, and it's
all one site.

I spoke with Patricia Lachance in the Milpitas office, who handles the
actual certificate-issuing process. That is what she told me.

-Lady Eleanor fitzPatrick



